
Date: 2025-08-06
First Name: Meredith
Last Name: Spiegel
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Rockwall
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I’m writing because I care deeply
about our democracy, and I can’t
stay silent while the proposed
redistricting maps threaten its
foundation. These maps don’t reflect
Texas, they distort it. They divide
neighborhoods, weaken the voices of
communities of color, and put
political preservation ahead of the
people’s will. That is not
representation. That is erasure.

EVERY Texan deserves to have their
vote count equally. We are not
pieces to be moved around for
partisan gain. We are people, and
our voices matter.

I’m asking you to reject these maps
and choose integrity over power.
Choose a process that honors
transparency, fairness, and the true
spirit of democracy. Texas is better
than this...and we’re watching.




